
Sport Management Internship/Fieldwork Information
Sport Management students looking to complete their internships in the upcoming semester will receive instructions via a Secure Academic Note from the 
College of Education advising office.  This SAN typically is sent in early October (for Spring Internships) and early February (for Summer/Fall 
Internships).  Any general questions should be directed to Dr. Tolga Ozyurtcu, tolga@austin.utexas.edu
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